
Kathy Cooper

From: ecomment@pa.gov
Sent: Thursday, April 07, 2016 2:42 AM
To: Environment-Committee@pasenate.com; IRRC; eregop@pahousegop.com;

environmentalcommittee@pahouse.net; gvitali@pahouse.net; regcomments@pa.gov;
apankake@pasen.gov

Cc: ra-epmsdevelopment@pa.gov
Subject: Comment received - Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards; Class A Stream

Redesignations

Re: eComment System

The Department of Environmental Protection has received the following comments on
Proposed Rulemaking: Water Quality Standards; Class A Stream Redesignations.

Commenter Information:

Pier Ignozzi-Shaffer
(pie r2 022 © h otm a ii .com)
2200 Lorraine Road
Reading, PA 19604 US

Comments entered:

I am writing to you today to acknowledge that progress is being made in moving forward with
proposing stream re-designations for streams that have been petitioned by PFBC for upgrade to
High Quality designation. I am also writing to encourage you to continue your review and
approval of the the five streams recommended for HQ upgrade in the Berks County area as well
as all 50 streams proposed for HQ upgrade, and implore you to the continued movement toward
upgrading all streams with appropriate water quality designations.

No attachments were included as part of this comment.

, ,c
Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,
Patrick McDonnell

Patrick McDonnell
Director, Office of Policy
PA Department of Environmental Protection
Rachel Carson State Office Building
P.O. Box 2063
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